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When you supply inventory on Pursued By Bear, you're responsible for complying with all applicable tax laws.

Suppliers must follow all tax regulations that apply to Pursued By Bear hires.

Our policy helps provide guidance on tax. As Pursued By Bear can't give tax advice, suppliers should contact their

tax advisor or the appropriate tax authority for more information about their tax obligations.

What is the policy?

Sellers are responsible for paying taxes associated with using Pursued By Bear, in accordance with applicable laws.

Income tax – Sellers may be required to declare and pay taxes on income earned through Pursued By Bear hires. If

you’re supplying on Pursued By Bear as a business, we strongly recommend seeking professional advice about your

tax obligations.

VAT – Depending on your tax status you may be required to charge VAT on your listings. Make sure that you

account details, including name, legal entity, VAT ID, and your registration address are completed and accurate.

Please note that Theatre Hire Solutions will share your information with government authorities if required to do

so by law.

Activity on Pursued By Bear is required to follow this policy, the User Agreement and all applicable laws, as well as

respect the rights of third parties. If it doesn’t, Theatre Hire Solutions may take action consistent with applicable

laws and the User Agreement, and may even be legally required to do so. Such actions may include, as an example

only: Removing the listing or other content, issuing a warning, restricting activity or account suspension.

Why does Pursued By Bear have this policy?

This policy helps ensure that government regulations are followed.


